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[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Title I-A
Regarding Right to Receive Teacher InFormation
Date: 2018-2019 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent: 

Federal law requires that each school district receiving Title I funds notify parents of each student attending any school receiving these funds that information regarding the professional qualifications of their child’s classroom teacher(s) may be requested. 
As a parent of a student attending a school receiving federal program funds, you have the right to know: 

· Is my child’s teacher licensed to teach the grades and subject(s) assigned? 
· Is my child’s teacher teaching with a provisional license, meaning the state has waived requirements for my child’s teacher? 
· What is the college major of my child’s teacher? 
· What degree or degrees does my child’s teacher hold? 
· To request the state qualifications for your child’s teacher or instructional aide, please contact the principal at your school. 
· If you would like more information about your school, please feel free to call the principal.


Sincerely,


[bookmark: _30j0zll]Colin Folsom
[bookmark: _3dg43cetkext]Principal - Blackfoot Heritage Sixth Grade
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